We at The Maelor School are proud of our achievements.  Our staff are highly committed and work hard to get the best out of our pupils both academically and through extra-curricular activities.

As a school we set very high standards and expect our pupils to work hard, behave well and dress smartly.  We encourage all our pupils to take part in a wide variety of activities and our aim is to produce pupils who have the skills and motivation to succeed in adult life.  We are very proud of our academic success.  In 2018 our pupils maintained the high standard set by students over the previous 10 years. 

Our success has attracted a large number of pupils from outside our traditional catchment area.  However, we have resolved to keep the school at its present size to preserve the relatively small-school character where pupils are known as individuals and the aspirations of our essentially rural community are best fulfilled.  

We are small enough to respond to each child's individuality whilst encouraging all to play a full part in a caring community and large enough to offer a wide variety of courses.  We are rural but not isolated, away from some of the pressures of urban life but in touch with all the latest educational ideas.  Many parents who live outside our normal catchment area choose us as the school where their children will find challenges in a secure environment.  

We are proud of the purposeful working atmosphere which typifies every school day here and we are confident you too will be impressed.
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